
 

 

 

 

The tragedy of the Moruz family from the Singerei district occurred on January 8, 2020 on Orthodox Christmas 
night. A young family with two children (7 and 6 years old) remained without accommodation in the middle of  
winter. Thanks to the charity of our sponsors, we could buy a house for the family that was literally standing on the 
street. This campaign was possible thanks to the generosity of the following sponsors: priest Erwin Benz 
(Switzerland), Mrs. Brigitta Walder (Switzerland), Hilfswerk Liechtenstein e. V. (Liechtenstein), Trilingual 
Dayschool GmbH (Switzerland), Hilfe für Osteuropa e. V. (Germany), Menschen helfen e. V. (Germany), Help for 
Children in Need (Switzerland). 
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